Teen Distracted Driving Campaign Contest Rules 2011

Distracted driving is a significant safety problem, particularly among young drivers. This includes driving
while talking on a hand-held cell phone or texting (both of which are prohibited in Cheyenne). If you
drive distracted or ride in a vehicle with a distracted driver, your safety is being compromised. To
communicate the importance of this issue, all Cheyenne area high school students are invited to submit
a logo and tagline to discourage distracted driving.

e Submissions are due on Monday, April 11 by 5:00 p.m.

e Submissions may be made by an individual or a team of up to 4 people

e Designs should be useable on a bumper sticker that is 3 % inches x 7.5 inches

e A printed copy of the design should be turned in to one of the following art teachers:
0 Central - Eric Lee, in his office mailbox
O East — Jeff Bailey, in his office mailbox, Room 323
0 South — Michele Ragaglia, in her office mailbox

e Submissions must be accompanied by the attached form

e The winning design will be used as part of a campaign against distracted driving in the

community
e Additional prizes to be announced!



Cheyenne Distracted Driving Logo Contest 2011

Entry Form

NAME (contact person if group):

SCHOOL:

CONTACT PHONE:

CONTACT EMAIL:

IF SUBMITTED AS A GROUP, PLEASE LIST TEAM MEMBERS:
1.

2.

Submissions are due by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, April 11




